
 
Recreation Commission 

 
March 11, 2013 

Rochester Community Center 
Conference Room 1 

Minutes 
 

In attendance:  Paul Lynch, Paul Roberts, Pete Lachapelle, Tamara Hewitt, Art Jacobs, Anne 
May 
 
Financial reports were reviewed. 
 
Discussion of resignation of Commission member Paul Famulari.  Resignation was accepted by 
City Council at March 5, 2013 meeting.  This creates a vacancy on the Commission.  Term to 
expire 1/2017. 
 
Review of senior citizen programming.  Recreation Commission in favor of formation of an 
advisory group of active seniors to make recommendations for program expansion.  
Recommended soliciting representatives from adult housing areas. 
 
Discussion of March program flyer and upcoming spring/summer programs. 
 
Disc Golf group will make a presentation to the Community Development Committee on March 
28. 
 
Next meeting April 15. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 


